HarMoONY

Performing Arts Project

Eaza

Ready, Set, Action!

10() Pledges in [(J() Days

The Hudson City School District and the Hudson City Schools Foundation are
seeking 100 pledges of $10,000 or more in the next 100 days in support of the
Harmony Performing Arts Project at Hudson High School.

Commitments made between December 3 and March 12 will help ensure the
orchestra room addition groundbreaking in the Summer of 2025 as well as choir
room, band room, and auditorium renovations and updates planned to begin
during the 2025-2026 school year. Pledges can be fulfilled as one-time or annual
payments. Donors during this 100-day drive will be recognized as Directors on the
Harmony Donor Wall to be installed at the entrance of the HHS Auditorium as well
as on dedicated auditorium seating.

The stage is set for Harmony—a $5.5 million public and private funding
partnership. With the District’s initial commitment of $1.5 million in capital
improvement funds and a generous donation of $1 million from the Quagliata
Family Foundation, we are poised to move from concept to construction. Parent,
community and alumni support in the next 100 days is critical to the imminent
progress of this long awaited Performing Arts Project. Naming rights and
corporate sponsorship still available. Please consider making your pledge today!
To learn more and donate, scan the QR code,
visit Harmony Contributions, or contact

Dana Addis at



https://www.hudson.k12.oh.us/harmony-performing-arts-project/ways-to-contribute
mailto:addisd@hudson.k12.oh.us

